
Congratulations to Garima on her outstanding performance at the Women Open State 

Archery Championship 2024 in Gurugram! Competing fiercely in the Under-17 Recurve 

Round, she secured an impressive 3rd place, showcasing remarkable dedication and skill. 

Her talent and determination make her a rising star in state-level archery. Here’s to more 

milestones ahead, Garima! 


